

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs V Pettett

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862

LOH/ELB/AWS/Harvest Festival

10th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

This year for our harvest festival we have decided to raise money for the charity Porchlight.

This charity works across Kent supporting vulnerable and isolated people to get support with their mental health, housing, education and employment. They provide children, young people and adults with the advice, guidance and skills to live independently.

Your child will be sent home a small cardboard house money box for them to collect any spare pennies in over the half term holidays. Any amount would be greatly appreciated by the charity and be put to a fantastic cause.

Please have the children return the money boxes as soon as possible in the first week back, so that they can bring it to their harvest assembly that week.

The harvest assembly is for pupils only this year and therefore parents/carers will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Shepherd